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11. The benefits of the production of these resources should flow on to benefit the
Australian local market as well as the overseas markets.

Please do not hesitate to meet with or call with any queries on 8972 5500. We look 
forward to being included in the future consultation 

Yours sincerely 

Copy Sandra Nelson MLA, Member for Katherine 
Hon Warren Snowden MP, Member of the Australian House of Representatives 

Note 

Points from this letter have been sourced from a number of articles including presentations given and points 
made by officers at Regional Development Australia, NT Chapter. 
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